
Information regarding the Bayshore Special Road District: 
 
A reminder that your HOA is not responsible from the maintenance of our 
roadways. That task falls to the Bayshore Special Road District, one of 84 such 
entities in the State of Oregon. Staffed by volunteers, they help to apply the 
portion of your property taxes that is earmarked for your roads towards 
maintenance and upgrades. Below is their new website's link we added to our 
own website for your convenience. On their website you will find a "contact us" 
link where you can submit questions and concerns. They will be posting their 
meeting minutes on their website for easy access.   
 
Link to Bayshore Special Road District Web Page below: 
 
www.bayshoreroaddistrict.com 
 
 
 
 
 

 

http://www.bayshoreroaddistrict.com/

